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Proposed E-Verify Requirement In Immigration Bill Would
Affect California

News

2.04.13


Kim Thompson, chair of the firm's Global Immigration Practice Group, was quoted in the article

“Proposed E-Verify Requirement In Immigration Bill Would Affect California” in the February 4

edition of the Daily Journal. 
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